
Thursday, Aug. 13, 2020

Mayor's Update
High Bacteria Levels in Crystal Lake

Crystal Lake is again unsafe for swimming due to high
levels of fecal coliform and e-coli bacteria. No people or
pets should have contact with the water. Current bacteria
levels can cause illness.

The water test results that just came in from a sample
taken at Crystal Lake yesterday, Wednesday, August 12,
indicate high levels of bacteria. For more specifics on the levels, click here.   
                         
Resampling will be conducted today, and the results will be posted here as soon as
possible (probably by Saturday).

In the meantime, signs are posted at Crystal Lake indicating that the water is
unhealthy.

Warmly,

Ruthanne

 ​  ​

http://www.newtonma.gov/gov/parks/aquatics/crystal/water_testing.asp
http://www.newtonma.gov/gov/parks/aquatics/crystal/water_testing.asp
https://www.facebook.com/NewtonHealthandHumanServices/?__tn__=%2Cd%2CP-R&eid=ARBl0xtcdqDbCxKFwRoFBAAna3YAAw-lmLtbgWvMVk7ogIXg77PSGbSX-Nqvof58hCRGdgrUo5Uvs4yD
https://twitter.com/NewtonHealth

